
Trustee Minutes 

Fremont Public Library 

January 25, 2012 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 PM, January 25, 2012. 

 

December’s meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

Librarian’s Report: 

 -Circulation from January 1 through January 25 was 1,484* 

 -Two water samples taken from the library in early January tested positive for bacteria. The 

water is currently safe to drink but will be shocked again in the spring 

 -The Friends of the Library have been busy creating programming. Our first movie night was a 

success with 14 children attending. Upcoming programs include Game Night February 7th, Book Club 

February 15th, Ladies Movie Night (The Help) February 20th, Two Old Friends on March 2nd, and Appraisal 

Day on April 22nd.  

 -The Library recently began offering wireless internet.  

 

Scheduling: 

 -New hours have been added to the library schedule. The library will be open on Mondays from 

12:00 to 6:00pm starting February 20th.  

 -A new staff schedule was created to be more efficient and to accommodate the new hours 

 

The meeting was called to a close at 7:45pm.  

 

 

 

 

*The final circulation count for January 2012 was 1,787. 


